
	

	

WE WANT TO HEAR YOUR THOUGHTS! 
 

How well do we measure health-related quality of life of Indigenous people? 
Researchers at the University of Alberta want to hear from urban Indigenous 
people about current ways to measure health-related quality of life! 

 
How does this benefit Indigenous people? 
This study will improve appropriateness of current ways to measure health-
related quality of life in Indigenous people. In turn, this will inform policy decisions 
that impact Indigenous communities. 

Who can participate?  
• Urban Indigenous (First Nations, Metis, or Inuit) people 
• Living in (or near) Edmonton, Alberta (Urban Indigenous) 
• In health, policy, community, or leadership positions 
• Willing to share individual knowledge of Indigenous health and wellness 

What will I need to do?  
• Participate in a 45–60 minute interview 
• Answer a short survey with basic information about yourself (i.e., age) 
• Share your thoughts, as an Indigenous person, on the ways we currently 

measure health-related quality of life 

Will I be paid? 
• You will receive $50 gift certificate and a small gift in recognition of your 

time, and $30 to help cover travel (where applicable) 
• If you are an Elder, protocol and gifts will be offered  

 
For more information or to participate, contact:  

Lilla Roy (lroy@ualberta.ca) or Kristen Swampy (kgswampy@ualberta.ca)	 
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This	study	has	been	approved	by	the	University	of	Alberta	Health	Research	Ethics	Board	(Pro00109064)	
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